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Greg Fliszar and Danielle Sapega were quoted in The Legal Intelligencer about their pro bono work

with the Physician Support Line during the COVID-19 pandemic. Greg and Danielle helped a group of

psychiatrists establish the Physician Support Line, which provides free and confidential mental health

support to physicians serving on the front lines of the coronavirus pandemic. “It’s peer-to-peer,” said

Greg. Danielle said they worked on a “slew” of legal issues, including questions related to HIPPA,

Good Samaritan laws, general liability, and the CARES Act. According to Greg, more than 600

psychiatrists across the country have volunteered to take calls from doctors working on COVID-19

cases.

To read more of this article, click here.
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